
Greetings students,  

  

With the recent increase in COVID-19 positivity and transmission rates in 

our area, we are moving to the orange level of our mask guidelines: Masks 

are recommended in public, indoor areas regardless of vaccination status. 

  

This is a good reminder that we must continue to be diligent in keeping 

ourselves and those around us healthy and safe. We have a number of 

resources for your specific questions concerning the safety protocols and 

measures we are taking at FSCJ, which can be found in our Return to 

Campus Plan and the COVID-19 Decision Tree.  

  

We wish you a healthy remainder of the Summer Term! Registration is 

open for Fall Term: fscj.edu/schedules. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

FSCJ Emergency Team 

 

https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/covid/fscj-mask-guidelines---2022-02-02_v03.pdf?sfvrsn=18f890d5_2
https://www.fscj.edu/covid-19/student-rtc
https://www.fscj.edu/covid-19/student-rtc
https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/covid/fscj-decision-tree-slide---2021-09-10-(1).pdf?sfvrsn=9bc192d5_2
https://www.fscj.edu/i'm-looking-for/class-schedules

